2

[image: image1.wmf] 

 

PERMANENT

 COUNCIL

 

OEA/Ser.G

CP/INF. 6207/11
9 March 2011
Original: French
NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF HAITI REQUESTING INCLUSION OF THE ITEM “CULTURAL AND LINGUISTIC DIVERSITY WITHIN THE OAS, ON THE OCCASION OF THE INTERNATIONAL DAY OF LA FRANCOPHONIE” ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL 
TO BE HELD ON MARCH 16, 2011

[image: image2.wmf] 

 

PERMANENT

 COUNCIL

 

Permanent Mission of Haiti
to the 
Organization of American States
MPH-OEA: 043/11


The Permanent Mission of Haiti to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council and has the honor to refer to commemoration of the week of the French Language and of La Francophonie in 2011.

Regarding that matter, the Permanent Mission of Haiti takes upon itself to request, on behalf of the OAS member states that are also members of the International Organization of La Francophonie (OIF), inclusion of the following topic on the order of business of the regular meeting of the OAS Permanent Council scheduled for Wednesday, March 16, 2011: “Cultural and Linguistic Diversity within the OAS, on the Occasion of the International Day of La Francophonie.”

The Permanent Mission of Haiti avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Chair of the OAS Permanent Council renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., March 7, 2011

The Chair

of the Permanent Council,

Organization of American States,
Washington, D.C.
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